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We have received good news from the Mama Paulita Home, located outside the 

town of Mante in El Limon, Tamps.  The Home has been in lockdown throughout 

the pandemic, but the children’s education has not been disrupted.  This is 

because the leadership and board of the Home decided some years ago to build a 

school on their property.  Because of this foresight, the children have been 

attending school all along this year.   

 

This is such a blessing because all of the schools in  Mexico have been closed all 

year, with only online classes allowed.   Needless to say, this has been very 

harmful to the children in Mexico as many families do not have the equipment or 

internet access to participate in online school.     

 

There are currently 37 students living on the Mama Paulita campus– 18 girls and 18 boys, 

between the ages of 5 and 20 years old.   These children have no family or have come 

from an environment of abuse and mistreatment.  The older high school age students 

have been a big help by taking advantage of this unusual time and giving computer 

classes to the younger children. 

 

The Board of Directors for this Home  

did a fundraising campaign and were 

able to purchase a new pair of shoes 

for each child.   You can see their 

happy faces below! 

 

The Mama Paulita Board of Directors 

asked us to give you special thanks 

because the support  that Caring 

Action sends them monthly has always 

been a  blessing for their ministry.   

Mama Paulita News 



When you shop at  
AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 0.5%  

of the purchase price to  
Caring Action For Children Inc.    

Bookmark the link  
smile.caringaction.org  

Caring ACTION  
for Children, Inc. 

A non-profit interdenominational 

organization dedicated to helping Mexican 

Christians care for the under-privileged 

children in their country 

OR 

made online at 
 

www.caringaction.org/donate  

Tax Deductible Contributions can be  

mailed to: 
Caring Action for Children 

P.O. Box 7277   

York, PA 17404 

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

• To respond to the needs of children in 
Mexico by providing food, housing, clothing, 
an education, and spiritual guidance. 

• To assist concerned Mexicans in taking full 
responsibility for property and operations of 
the Children’s Homes. 

Our Federal Tax Registration Number is 

95 6155992 

Why?  Because of the children.  These precious little ones come from 
homes where there is abuse, or their parents have disappeared, or they are 
found on the streets.  The little two and three year olds pictured here are 
from the Shelter in Monterrey– Casa Hogar del Norte. Monterrey is a very 
large and busy city.  If these boys and girls were abandoned here, it would 
be so easy for them to fall into the wrong hands.   
 
At the Shelter, they are given a safe place to sleep, good meals, an 
education, and are taught the love of Christ.  They have access to doctors 
and dentists.  Psychologists work weekly with them.   Volunteers from the 
universities in Monterrey come and help the children with their homework.  
Music lessons are provided.  A pastor and music leader come regularly to 
lead chapel services.  
   
This is why we, the Caring Action for Children Board of Directors, continue 
to promote this non-profit  organization– for these children, and all the 
others that we help support monthly.  We are grateful for your financial 
support!    

Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Street:___________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________State________Zip:___________ 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed  $________________ (Checks payable to Caring Action for Children, Inc.)   

 

Donations may also be made online at www.caringaction.org/donate. 
 
Caring Action for Children is a non-profit corporation under Section 501c(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code.  Contributions to Caring Action for Children may be tax-deductible. 

www.caringaction.org 
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